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Dear Parents/Guardians: 

 
As you know, Halloween is quickly approaching, and it is an exciting time of the 

year for many students.  Halloween is on a Monday this year, and we will “treat” it 
as a normal academic school day.  There will still be plenty of daylight after school 
for students to celebrate Halloween – if they choose to do so.  SAFETY, is always 

our number one concern, and we are asking you to support us in the following 
areas: 
 

1- Costumes of any kind are not permitted 
 

2- Masks of any kind are not permitted 
 

3- As always, if any article of clothing violates the Amityville UFSD Code of 

Conduct – dress code, we will ask the student to remove it, change clothes, 
or send him/her to the Assistant Principal’s office where parents will be 

notified. 
 

With your cooperation, we know that this holiday can be both fun and safe 

for all of our students.  Thanks for your anticipated cooperation. 
 
 

 
 

 
Sincerely,  
 

 
Ed Plaia, Principal 
 

  

 

 

 


